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Sent: 23 Marc 18 06:23

To: response

Subject: Re: {BayHelix] FW: B3 2 A BRIR R L AR IRHITE SRS S
Importance: High

Dear HKEX,

Thank you for taking the initiative in promulgating the new listing rules for biotech
companies. I am fully supportive of this initiative. My comments are reflected in the consolidated
comments submitted by the BayHelix Group.

Thanks!



